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Dear Salon de Sol Family, 
 
Advanced Notice 
Our business will resume operations as of 10:00 AM EDT, Tuesday, May 26th, 2020 per the announcement 
made by the Office of the Governor as part of the Phase 1 Healthy at Work initiative. Our organization will 
utilize the ten rules to reopening a business under the Healthy at Work plan and follow additional guidance 
provided by the Kentucky Board of Cosmetology and Kentucky Healthy at Work Requirements. It is 
acknowledged that all services within the Professional Beauty Industry carry some risk in this viral 
environment due to the nature of the services provided and the inability to maintain social distancing. 
There is some associated risk in all human touch service environments, however, all licensed professionals 
in the Cosmetology industry have been trained to a national standard to mitigate these risks significantly 
through the use of proper infection control standards required by our governing regulatory licensing 
statutes and regulations. 
 
How This Impacts Your Service  
Clients will see the following changes as part of their service due to these new protocols: 

• Clients must check via phone 
o Hair and Nail Services are by appointment only; schedule via phone/text/email only 

• Customers will be screened by staff with the following questions: 
o Have you experienced any CDC-recognized COVID-19 symptoms (i.e. fever, cough, trouble 

breathing, etc.) in the past fourteen (14) days? 
o Are you living with or have you been exposed to anyone who is sick or quarantined? 

▪ You will be denied service and there will be a fourteen (14) day waiting period for 
any customers answering “Yes” to any of these questions. 

• No more than 33% of our facility customer occupational capacity will be permitted at one time 

• Waiting areas are closed and no guests are permitted 
o Clients are asked to maintain social distancing guidelines while waiting outside 
o Clients will receive a notification from the waitlist system or staff when it is your turn for 

service 

• Clients will be required to wear face coverings before entering the facilities and for the duration 
of their service, as applicable; failure to do so will result in refusal of service 

• Clients will be provided hand sanitizer for use before the start of their service 

• Follow proper handwashing procedures as recommended by the Center for Disease Control and 
Prevention should your service require this 

 
We thank you for your patience and understanding during this time and hope to see you soon. Should 
you have any questions please reach out to me directly. 

       SCAN ME TO JOIN WAITLIST 
Respectfully, 

Missy 
Missy Perkins, Owner 

https://kentucky.gov/Pages/Activity-stream.aspx?n=GovernorBeshear&prId=148
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https://kbc.ky.gov/Pages/index.aspx
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